
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

16.3.2018 – Term 4 

What have we been learning? 

 

The children carried out a science investigation last week to see what happened to the shadow of mouse 

ears throughout the day. The children have written up their findings this week. Ask them what they found 

out!  

 

 

I am sure you have heard but the children have been introduced to an animation software we are 

exploring in school called scratch 2. It enables the children to add their own characters, backgrounds 

sounds and movements to create an animation eventually.  

 

Also this week the children have enjoyed adding up and creating different amounts of money to buy things 

at the concession stand. 

Learning Circus  

The class are very excited about the learning circus next week with you all on Tuesday. Just to remind you 

it is at 2:00pm and we will start the show at 2:15pm. Please can the children come in their costumes that 

they wore on the WOW day unless they have told you different, we do have spare costumes in school in 

our role-play if you do not have it at home. There will be journals, learning and artwork for you all to enjoy 

after the show and the children will take it in turns to perform their puppet show in a room next door. See 

you all there!  



 

REMINDER: We are still celebrating reading five times a week. The children have received certificates this 

term for reading 5 times every week. The children also get 2 house points for reading 5 or more times a 

week.  

 

 

 

Next Week 

Learning circus on Tuesday @ 2:00.  

Dates for you Diary  

Learning Circus – families welcome - 20th March 2018 @ 2:00-3:15 

Parents evening – 21st and 22nd March 2018  

Parents meeting about phonics screening after Easter – 12th April 2018 @ 9:00-9:30   

 


